
Arkansas Mission Builders Association 
October 1, 2024 

Dear Christian Friend, 

We thank you for your support of the AMBA. We had 47 churches & individuals 
support the work this month for a total of $4527.31. Our expenses for the month 
were $1842.72. 

Tentative Workings 

• United MBC, Benton AR is in the process of adding bathrooms, we will help once plans 
get finalized. 

• We are also in communication with some other churches for possible upcoming projects. 

Please follow us on Facebook or join our email list to get information quicker. We 
try to send email/post on Facebook for any last-minute workings. 

FACEBOOK 
If you have Facebook and would like to keep up with the Arkansas Mission Builders, please 

join our group. https://www.facebook.cam/groups/182080709091952/

NOTICE 
Please make sure that you are sending your checks and correspondences to Center MBC. If you 
would like to receive the report via email; email us at centermissionarybaptist c~gmail.com and 

we can get you set up. 
Send all checks and Correspondence to: 

Center M.B.C. 
60 Cole Road 

Rison, AR 71665 

May God bless and keep you, 
Doney Blackerby, Director 
Cell: 1-870-543-0581 
60 Cole Rd. 
Rison AR 71665 


